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Report on the role of the 

National Capital Authority and the future 
planning of Canberra 

 
 
On Wednesday, 16 July 2008 the Joint Standing Committee on the 
National Capital and External Territories will present its report on the 
inquiry into the role of the National Capital Authority (NCA). 
 
A media conference is scheduled for 11.00am on Wednesday, 
16 July in Committee Room 2R2 Parliament House, Canberra. 
 
 
From 16 July the report will be available from the committee’s website at 
http://www.aph.gov.au/house/committee/ncet/index.htm or by contacting 
the committee secretariat on (02) 6277 4355 or emailing 
jscncet@aph.gov.au. 
 
 

To arrange media comment:  Please contact the Chair of the Committee, Senator Kate 
Lundy (02) 6230 0411 (electorate office). 
 

 


